
From: John Mc Gill <John.McGill@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 6:54 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Karen Malone <Karen.Malone@cityofchicago.org>; Eli Rodriguez 

<ELI.RODRIGUEZ@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: UKG Telestaff Meet and Greet - August 5th Palinfield IL 

  

Sir, 

  

Myself, PIC Karen Malone and FF Eli Rodriguez attended the UKG Telestaff  

"Chicago Meet up" in Plainfield Illinois at the WESCOM dispatch center.  

This was a free event provided by UKG. 

UKG Telestaff is the parent company of  

They did provide lunch thru Panera Bread. 

  

Respectfully 

  

Deputy District Chief 

John McGill 

Division of Manpower  

  

3510 S. Michigan 

2nd Floor 

312.745.4220(Main) 

773-891-7026 (Cell) 

 


